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London Falling:
Shadow Police 1
Macmillan
Lex Luthor finds
himself literally at
Death's door,

which leads to a
fascinating look not
only into the mind
of one of the all-
time greatest
villains, but also at
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what Death means
in the DC Universe.
Featuring Death of
the Endless from
Neil Gaiman's
SANDMAN! 'The
Black Ring' part 5.
The Mousetrap
HarperCollins
Return to the world
of Rivers of London
in this first short
story collection
from bestselling
author, Ben
Aaronovitch. Tales
from the Folly is a
carefully curated
collection that
gathers together
previously
published stories
and brand new tales
in the same place
for the first time.
Each tale features a
new introduction
from the author,
filled with insight

and anecdote
offering the reader a
deeper into this
absorbing fictional
world. This is a
must read for any
Rivers of London
fan. Join Peter,
Nightingale,
Abigail, Agent
Reynolds and
Tobias Winter for a
series of perfectly
portioned tales.
Discover what’s
haunting a lonely
motorway service
station, who still
wanders the shelves
of a popular London
bookshop, and what
exactly happened to
the River Lugg...
With an introduction
from internationally
bestselling author of
the Sookie
Stackhouse series,
Charlaine Harris.
This collection

includes: The Home
Crowd Advantage
The Domestic The
Cockpit The
Loneliness of the
Long-Distance
Granny King of The
Rats A Rare Book
of Cunning Device
A Dedicated
Follower of Fashion
Favourite Uncle
Vanessa Sommer’s
Other Christmas
List Three Rivers,
Two Husbands and
a Baby Moments
One-Three Praise
for the Rivers of
London series: “Ben
Aaronovitch has
created a wonderful
world full of
mystery, magic and
fantastic characters.
I love being there
more than the real
London” –Nick
Frost “A superlative
blend of whimsy
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and grit...Jim
Butcher meets
Douglas Adams”
—Publishers Weekly
“...my favorite
current series...
delightful,
compulsive and
fresh—with a love of
multicultural
London evident on
every page,
wonderfully diverse
characters, magic,
mystery, and
mayhem. Once you
start, you will
literally not be able
to put them down.”
—Lavie Tidhar in
Washington Post
“...recounted with
deadpan British wit
and irony...packed
with fascinating
historical detail...
Lively and amusing
and different.”
—Kirkus
Strengthenin

g Forensic
Science in
the United
States
Harper
Collins
In her past,
the
Important
Man took
away Jacey's
brother. Now
Jacey has
David, who
is sometimes
a monster.
Togehter,
they hunt
those who
prey on the
vulnerable.
But the
Important
Man is still
out there.
MONSTERS
WALK BESIDE
US ALL, AND

SOMETIMES
LURK WITHIN.
In Jacey’s
past is the
Important
Man who took
away her
brother. Now
Jacey has
David, who
sometimes
transforms
into a
terrifying
beast.
Together,
they’ve
found a way
to live--and
to hunt,
sniffing out
men who prey
on the
vulnerable.
But Jacey
and David
are about to
run into the
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Important Man
again. From
Paul Cornell
(Wolverine,
Doctor Who,
Elementary)
and Sally
Cantirino
(Last Song,
We Have To
Go Back)
comes a
haunting
story about
the monsters
that walk
beside us
all, and
sometimes
lurk within.
Collects the
complete six-
issue
series.
Rosebud
Metropolitan Books
A totalitarian
regime has ordered
all books to be

destroyed, but one
of the book burners
suddenly realizes
their merit.
Rivers of London
CreateSpace
Traveler, Cleric,
Witch. The
villagers in the
sleepy hamlet of
Lychford are
divided. A
supermarket wants
to build a major
branch on their
border. Some
welcome the
employment
opportunities,
while some object
to the
modernization of
the local
environment.
Judith Mawson
(local crank)
knows the truth --
that Lychford lies

on the boundary
between two
worlds, and that
the destruction of
the border will
open wide the
gateways to
malevolent beings
beyond
imagination. But if
she is to have her
voice heard, she's
going to need the
assistance of some
unlikely allies...
PRAISE FOR
Paul Cornell's
THE WITCHES
OF LYCHFORD
"At once epic and
terribly intimate.
This is the story of
a village, not a city,
and all the more
powerful for that;
not all big fantasy
needs an urban
setting. Beautifully
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written, perfectly
cruel, and
ultimately kind.
This is Cornell at
the height of his
craft." — Seanan
McGuire, New
York Times
bestselling author
of the InCryptid
and October Daye
series "Rich in
charm... local
politics and
witchcraft writ
small and personal,
but large in
consequence.
[Cornell] adeptly
describes the
emotion of magic;
its effects and
internal ignition of
wonder. The feel
of being exposed to
magic for the first
time and the feel of
doing magic and

having it done to
you have never
been better
described in any
story." — Bill
Willingham,
author of Fables
and Down the
Mysterly River
"Masterfully
creepy and sinister,
all the more so for
taking place in the
beautifully drawn
English
countryside." —
Jenny Colgan,
author of Doctor
Who: Into the
Nowhere At the
Publisher's request,
this title is being
sold without
Digital Rights
Management
Software (DRM)
applied.
Atonement

Penguin
A twisted
horror/romance
that walks a fine
line between
attraction and
fear. Discover the
next thing in
horror from
award-winning
writer of television
and comics Paul
Cornell. Discover
the next thing in
horror from
award-winning
writer of television
and comics Paul
Cornell (Doctor
Who, Saucer
State, Wolverine)
and acclaimed
artist/writer
Emma Vieceli
(Doctor Who, Life
is Strange), along
with color artist
Pippa Bowland
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and letterer Simon
Bowland!
Elizabeth Cleve is
a brilliant young
medical student,
attracted to the
waspish,
charismatic
surgeon James
Frankenstein. He
wants to further
medical science...
by all means
necessary. So how
far is Elizabeth
prepared to go? A
twisted
horror/romance
that walks a fine
line between
attraction and fear.
Oh No It Isn't! St.
Martin's Griffin
The Doctor's
former companion,
Bernice
Summerfield, has
found a new job at

St Oscar's
University. Whilst
on a field trip to
Perfecton she is
attacked by a reality
warping missile.
Bernice must be at
her best to solve the
problems that this
creates.
Action Comics
(1938-) #894
Victor Gollancz
Alison can read
anything: body
language, the
shape of a city, the
odds on a
footballer scoring
a goal. She hates
it, because what
she�s reading
now is the End of
the World. Wing
Commander
Leyton is a pilot
from the future,
thrown back in
time from an

interstellar war to
the City of Bath in
the early years of
the 21st Century.
Douglas is a
vicious killer, a
master of disguise,
who�s been
operating on his
own brain to try
and make himself
into the perfect
postmodern
citizen. Frederick
Cleves is the
Chairman of the
Joint Intelligence
Committee, the
master of British
espionage. Jocelyn
is Leyton�s
navigator. She�s
a head without a
body. The paths of
these five map out
a quest for
Alison�s best
friend, stolen by
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the Golden Men,
who some call
Angels. This quest
reaches back to the
New Testament,
and forward to the
end of time: an
end which Alison
and her friends will
have to make
terrible sacrifices
to prevent.
I Walk With
Monsters Penguin
The award-
winning, New
York Times
bestselling literary
masterpiece of
Shirley
Hazzard—the
story of two
beautiful orphan
sisters whose fates
are as moving and
wonderful, and yet
as predestined, as
the transits of the

planets themselves
A Penguin Classic
Considered "one
of the great
English-language
novels of the
twentieth century"
(The Paris
Review), The
Transit of Venus
follows Caroline
and Grace Bell as
they leave
Australia to begin
a new life in post-
war England.
From Sydney to
London, New
York, and
Stockholm, and
from the 1950s to
the 1980s, the two
sisters experience
seduction and
abandonment,
marriage and
widowhood, love
and betrayal. With

exquisite,
breathtaking prose,
Australian novelist
Shirley Hazzard
tells the story of
the displacements
and absurdities of
modern life. The
result is at once an
intricately plotted
Greek tragedy, a
sweeping family
saga, and a
desperate love
story.
Sophie's World
National Academies
Press
"In the worst of
London's East End
slums, in an area
called the Jago,
young Dicky Perrott
is used to a life of
poverty, crime, and
violence. Gang
warfare is the order
of the day, deaths are
commonplace, and
thieving the only way
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to survive." -- Back
cover.
The Light at the
Bottom of the World
DC Comics
A collection of urban
fantasy stories that
take place at
carnivals. From
vampires and creepy
clowns to mermaids,
Druids, and
wisecracking Irish
wolfhounds, you'll
find out that carnivals
aren't the healthiest
types of places to
hang out at....
Educated Virgin
Books Limited
New York Times
bestseller
Maureen Johnson
takes on Jack the
Ripper in this
captivating
paranormal
thriller! The day
that Louisiana
teenager Rory

Deveaux arrives in
London to start a
new life at
boarding school is
also the day a
series of brutal
murders breaks out
over the city,
killings mimicking
the horrific Jack
the Ripper spree of
more than a
century ago. Soon
"Rippermania"
takes hold of
modern-day
London, and the
police are left with
few leads and no
witnesses. Except
one. Rory spotted
the man police
believe to be the
prime suspect. But
she is the only one
who saw him--the
only one who can
see him. And now

Rory has become
his next target. In
this edge-of-your-
seat thriller, full of
suspense, humor,
and romance,
Rory will learn the
truth about the
secret ghost police
of London and
discover her own
shocking abilities.
The Book of M
Vintage Canada
Turkey stands at
the crossroads of
the Middle
East--caught
between the West
and ISIS, Syria
and Russia, and
governed by an
increasingly
forceful leader.
Acclaimed writer
Kaya Genc has
been covering his
country for the
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past decade. In
Under the Shadow
he meets activists
from both sides of
Turkey's political
divide: Gezi park
protestors who
fought tear gas and
batons to
transform their
country's future,
and supporters of
Erdogan's
conservative vision
who are no less
passionate in their
activism. He talks
to artists and
authors to ask
whether the New
Turkey is a good
place to for them
to live and work.
He interviews
censored
journalists and
conservative
writers both

angered by what
has been going on
in their country.He
meets Turkey's
Wall Street types
who take to the
streets despite the
enormity of what
they can lose as
well as the young
Islamic
entrepreneurs who
drive Turkey's
economy.While
talking to Turkey's
angry young
people Genc
weaves in historical
stories, visions and
mythologies,
showing how
Turkey's
progressives and
conservatives take
their ideological
roots from two
political
movements born

in the Ottoman
Empire: the Young
Turks and the
Young Ottomans,
two groups of
intellectuals who
were united in
their
determination to
make their country
more democratic.
He shows a
divided society
coming to terms
with the 21st
Century, and in
doing so, gets to
the heart of the
compelling
conflicts between
history and
modernity in the
Middle East.
The Name of the
Star Farrar, Straus
and Giroux
"This is absorbing,
headlong reading, a
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play on classic horror
with an
inventiveness of its
own... As with all
the best illusions,
you are left feeling
not tricked, but full
of wonder." – The
New York Times
The haunting new
thriller from Alex
North, author of the
New York Times
bestseller The
Whisper Man You
knew a teenager like
Charlie Crabtree. A
dark imagination, a
sinister
smile--always on the
outside of the group.
Some part of you
suspected he might
be capable of doing
something awful.
Twenty-five years
ago, Crabtree did
just that, committing
a murder so
shocking that it’s

attracted that strange
kind of infamy that
only exists on the
darkest corners of
the internet--and
inspired more than
one copycat. Paul
Adams remembers
the case all too well:
Crabtree--and his
victim--were
Paul’s friends.
Paul has slowly put
his life back
together. But now
his mother, old and
suffering from
dementia, has taken
a turn for the worse.
Though every inch
of him resists, it is
time to come home.
It's not long before
things start to go
wrong. Paul learns
that Detective
Amanda Beck is
investigating
another copycat that
has struck in the

nearby town of
Featherbank. His
mother is distressed,
insistent that there's
something in the
house. And someone
is following him.
Which reminds him
of the most
unsettling thing
about that awful day
twenty-five years
ago. It wasn't just
the murder. It was
the fact that
afterward, Charlie
Crabtree was never
seen again...
American Gods
Farrar, Straus and
Giroux
In this taut and
fascinating novel,
the bestselling, New
York Times
bestselling and
National Book
Award-winning
author of The
Sacrifice, The
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Accursed, and
Lovely, Dark, Deep
examines the
mysteries of
memory,
personality, and
identity and pierces
the enigmatic force
that drives human
lives—love. In 1965,
neuroscientist
Margot Sharpe
meets the attractive,
charismatic Elihu
Hoopes—the
“man without a
shadow”—whose
devastated memory,
unable to store new
experiences or to
retrieve the old, will
make him the most
famous and most
studied amnesiac in
history. Over the
course of the next
thirty years, Margot
herself becomes
famous for her
experiments with E.

H.—and
inadvertently falls in
love with him,
despite the ethical
ambiguity of their
affair, and though
he remains forever
elusive and
mysterious to her,
haunted by
mysteries of the past.
The Man Without a
Shadow tracks the
intimate, illicit
relationship between
Margot and Eli, as
scientist and subject
embark upon an
exploration of the
labyrinthine
mysteries of the
human brain.
Where does
“memory” reside?
Where is “love”?
Is it possible to love
an individual who
cannot love you,
who cannot
“remember” you

from one meeting to
the next? Made
vivid by her
exceptional eye for
detail and her keen
insight into the
human psyche, The
Man Without A
Shadow is a unique
story of forbidden
love, a kind of
secret, evolving
marriage, depicted
in Joyce Carol
Oates’s tight,
impassioned prose.
It is an uncanny,
ambitious, and
structurally complex
novel that
penetrates the mind
and illuminates the
heart.
Into the Water
Tordotcom
From the Booker
Prize winning
author of
Amsterdam, a
brilliant new novel.
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On the hottest day of
the summer of 1935,
thirteen-year-old
Briony Tallis sees
her sister Cecilia
strip off her clothes
and plunge into the
fountain in the
garden of their
country house.
Watching her is
Robbie Turner, son
of the Tallis’s
cleaning lady, whose
education has been
subsidized by
Cecilia’s and
Briony’s father,
and who, like
Cecilia, has recently
come down from
Cambridge. By
day's end, their lives
will be changed –
irrevocably. Robbie
and Cecilia will
have crossed a
boundary they had
not imagined at its
start. And Briony

will have witnessed
mysteries, seen an
unspeakable word,
and committed a
crime for which she
will spend the rest of
her life trying to
atone⋯ Brilliant
and utterly
enthralling in its
depiction of love
and war and class
and childhood and
England, An
Atonement is a
profound – and
profoundly moving
– exploration of
shame and
forgiveness, of
atonement and of
the possibility of
absolution.
The Transit of
Venus Gollancz
#1 New York
Times Bestseller
From Liane
Moriarty, the #1
New York Times

bestselling author of
Big Little Lies and
Nine Perfect
Strangers, comes
Apples Never Fall, a
novel that looks at
marriage, siblings,
and how the people
we love the most
can hurt us the
deepest. The
Delaney family love
one another
dearly—it’s just
that sometimes they
want to murder
each other . . . If
your mother was
missing, would you
tell the police? Even
if the most obvious
suspect was your
father? This is the
dilemma facing the
four grown Delaney
siblings. The
Delaneys are
fixtures in their
community. The
parents, Stan and
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Joy, are the envy of
all of their friends.
They’re killers on
the tennis court, and
off it their chemistry
is palpable. But after
fifty years of
marriage, they’ve
finally sold their
famed tennis
academy and are
ready to start what
should be the golden
years of their lives.
So why are Stan and
Joy so miserable?
The four Delaney
children—Amy,
Logan, Troy, and
Brooke—were
tennis stars in their
own right, yet as
their father will tell
you, none of them
had what it took to
go all the way. But
that’s okay, now
that they’re all
successful grown-ups
and there is the

wonderful possibility
of grandchildren on
the horizon. One
night a stranger
named Savannah
knocks on Stan and
Joy’s door,
bleeding after a fight
with her boyfriend.
The Delaneys are
more than happy to
give her the small
kindness she sorely
needs. If only that
was all she wanted.
Later, when Joy
goes missing, and
Savannah is
nowhere to be
found, the police
question the one
person who remains:
Stan. But for
someone who claims
to be innocent, he,
like many spouses,
seems to have a lot
to hide. Two of the
Delaney children
think their father is

innocent, two are not
so sure—but as the
two sides square off
against each other in
perhaps their biggest
match ever, all of
the Delaneys will
start to reexamine
their shared family
history in a very new
light.
Bone Song
Tor.com
Melodrama / 5m,
3f / Int. The
author comes
forth with another
hit about a group
of strangers
stranded in a
boarding house
during a snow
storm, one of
whom is a
murderer. The
suspects include
the newly married
couple who run
the house, and the
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suspicions that are
in their minds
nearly wreck their
perfect marriage.
Others are a
spinster with a
curious
background, an
architect who
seems better
equipped to be a
chef, a retired
Army major, a
strange little man
who claims his car
has overturned in
a drift, and a jurist
who makes life
miserable for
everyone. Into
their midst comes
a policeman,
traveling on skis.
He no sooner
arrives, than the
jurist is killed. Two
down, and one to
go. To get to the

rationale of the
murderer's
pattern, the
policeman probes
the background of
everyone present,
and rattles a lot of
skeletons. Another
famous Agatha
Christie switch
finish! Chalk up
another superb
intrigue for the
foremost mystery
writer of her time.
The Sellout Gollancz
The Price family has
spent generations
studying the monsters
of the world, working
to protect them from
humanity – and
humanity from them.
Meet Verity Price.
Despite being trained
from birth as a
cryptozoologist,
she’d rather dance
a tango than tangle
with a demon, and is

spending a year in
Manhattan to pursue
her dream career in
professional ballroom
dance. That is, until
talking mice,
telepathic
mathematicians, and
a tangle with the Price
family’s old
enemies, the
Covenant of St.
George, get in her
way...
British Summertime
Dynamite
Entertainment
One thousand years
have passed since
Vampirella was last
spotted, doing what
she does best:
defending the world
from threats both
mystic and evil.
Now, she's poised
to make her fateful
return, but the
world that awaits
her is unlike
anything she might
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expect... or even
want to defend!
Written by
acclaimed comics,
novel, and television
writer Paul Cornell
(This Damned
Band, Doctor Who)
and illustrated by
the masterful Jimmy
Broxton (Goldtiger,
Knight & Squire),
"Forbidden Fruit" is
a mind-blowing
odyssey for horror
comics' most iconic
heroine! Collecting
issues 1-6 of
Vampirella (2017)
series.
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